
SIVANATH SASTRI COLLEGE 
ADMISSIONS 2021 

NOTICE 

The last date for admissions to all courses under Sivanath Sastri College is 8.10.2021 i.e. 
today. From tomorrow onwards, the admission portal will no longer be available for fresh 
applications or admissions, and no requests for any consideration will be entertained in 
this regard.  

With regard to other admission related activities, the following should be noted -  

a. Cancellation - Cancellation applications will continue to be received. However, 
cancellation applications received after 8.10.2021 will not be processed immediately 
and no notifications regarding pending cancellations, etc. will be posted until further 
notice. Those who have not correctly uploaded relevant documents supporting their 
cancellation applications will not be able to solve their queries through the 
Admission Helpline after 8.10.2021 (see point e.) 

b. Subject Selection (CBCS) – Despite repeated instructions from the Admissions Sub-
Committee as well as our fellow faculty members across all Departments, many 
students are yet to select their subjects. They are informed that they may not be 
onboarded to WhatsApp groups in the immediate future if they do not positively 
complete the subject selection by today evening (6 PM). Loss of attendance as a result 
of non-compliance with this instruction will not be the responsibility of the College.  

c. Verification of documents – Verification of documents is ongoing. When the process 
is completed, further instructions will be provided regarding which students’ 
documents are incomplete or data is incorrect, and how to proceed with 
rectification/submission of the same. There is no need to make any separate inquiry 
in this regard.  

d. Start of Classes – Classes have begun through online mode from 1.10.2021. Students 
are being provided relevant instructions by the Departments through their respective 
WhatsApp groups. The Admissions Sub-Committee cannot provide any specific 
guidance regarding timings, routine, etc. of classes as these are the prerogatives of 
the respective Departments.  

e. Closure of Admission Helpline – With the admission process drawing to a close 
today, the Admission Helpline will also cease to be available from 9.10.2021. Existing 
students have been/will be added to the respective WhatsApp groups and can 
communicate with the professors through WhatsApp directly. Queries from non-
students may be directed to the College phone numbers given on the website or to 
sivanathsastri.southcitycollege@gmail.com.  

Dated : 8.10.2021  
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